Night shelter

On Thursday evening I visited the Wokingham night shelter. I thanked the
volunteers who are available to help anyone in need of a bed for the night.

I pointed out that the government is keen to ensure everyone has an option
other than sleeping rough and has just announced more cash for our local area
and others, as recorded on this site.

I also encouraged the volunteers to help persuade anyone without a bed one
night to seek wider help, as often the underlying problem requires assistance
from social services and welfare. The state does have many programmes to help
people back into work, to help them find and pay for housing and tackle
problems of drink and drugs where these are the cause of the difficulties.


http://www.government-world.com/night-shelter/

